Friday, October 12,2018

We have had a wonderful week learning about what it takes to be a firefighter!
We actually have so many activities we want to do with this that we are going to be
extending this theme into next week as well. We had a fabulous time at the fire station -
the kids got to see a fire truck, try on real gear, and spray the hose! We worked on our
cutting and pasting skills, started writing back to our buddies, and had a water relay race.
Many of our friends would really benefit from practicing using scissors at home!
Weekly Focus
Letter - Hh
Number - 8
Shape - Star
Color - Brown
Sight Words - did, with, she, went, that
Since we had a short week plus a field trip we will be focusing on the same concepts next
week.
Next Week's Focus
Letter - Hh
Number - 8
Shape - Star
Color - Brown

Sight Words - did, with, she, went, that



We are still in need of chaperones for our field trip to Bandy’s on the 25th, if you
are able to come along we would love to have you! The field trip costs $4 per child,
please bring that before the 25th.

Scholastic orders are due Monday. This is a really great way to get cheap books
for home and it helps us get free books and materials for our classroom.

We will be having picture day on October 24th at 9:00.

The laundry schedule will be as follows:
-October: Rachatanavin Family
-November/December: Roberts Family

- January: Watters-Sandrock Family

Enjoy your weekend!

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa



